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From: Neil Hair 
Sent: 04 March 2024 11:21
To: Licensing
Subject: Application 057749 - Variation of Premiers Lisence

Good morning,  
 
I hope this email finds you well. 
 
I am emailing on behalf of The Sandy Cove Hotel, Berrynarbor, EX34 9SR. 
I am emailing in complete support of The Sandy Cove Hotel's application to change their licensing. My name is 
Neil Hair, my contact number is  
 
As a member of the local community, I have not once heard a complaint in regards to the professionalism or 
respect from Sandy Cove to the local people. They have always kept the place tidy, smart and kept at a 
respectful noise level at all times. They are pillars of the community who work hard to give back to the people 
around them, I think this would be an amazing next step for them and the people who are always using their 
facilities.  
 
The Sandy Cove Hotel has my complete support, from one local business owner to another! Any issues, please 
do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
 
Neil Hair  
Arrowbuild SW Ltd 
Director 

 
 

 

 

Newport Road 

Newport 

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside North Devon Council. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.  
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Barnstaple 

EX32 9JA 

Teleph

Mobile

Email: 

Business email disclaimer 

This email and attachment to it may be confidential and are intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. Any 
views or opinions expressed are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Arrowbuild SW Ltd. 

If you are not the intended recipient of this email, you must neither take any action based upon its contents, nor copy or show it to 
anyone. 

Please contact the sender if you believe you have received this email in error.  


